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Town of Westminster -- Planning Board
Public Hearing for Bear Investments LLC 0%
Definitive Subdivision Plan (Betty Joe Way)
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Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster, pursuant to MGL Chapter
41, section 81k and 40A, section 9, that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday June 9, 2020 at 7:15 PM in Room 222 of Town Hall, 11 South Street, Westminster, to
discuss the following plan:

The project is a definitive subdivision plan that will serve one existing house lot and one new
house lot accessed by a new private road (Betty Joe Way) coming off of State Road West. The
owner/applicant is Bear Investments LLC (Tax Map 102, Lot 8).

The proposed project is shown on plans entitled: "Definitive Plan for Betty Joe Way
Subdivision" in Westminster, Massachusetts,” dated May 15, 2020, prepared by Szoc Surveyors
& Trowbridge Engineering Inc.

Plans may be seen at the Town Clerk's Office and the Planning Department during normal Town
Hall hours of operation.



